A

We want to SEE YOU virtually. The 5th grade parents are invited to meet at 6:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, March 8, 2022. What are some ideas you have for the "Promotion To Sixth Grade"
activities? We also want to hear your thoughts on some of the "Halls Ferry Happenings". This is
our regularly scheduled PTG meeting, but the last part is especially important for the parents of
our Rising Sixth Graders.

Join via Google Meet https://meet.google.com/efs-gxak-wey?authuser=0&hs=122
or by phone (US) +1 470-285-0413 PIN: 434 297 090#

Do YOU Know About Our Spring Fundraiser?
What? Why? When? Who?

What? A contactless fundraiser that starts during spirit week!

We're doing a Double Good virtual fundraiser! It's 100% contactless, we keep 50% of the
profit, and the product ships right to your buyers. We’'ll be selling Double Good gourmet
popcorn from our own Pop-Up Stores. Prices range from $16 - $99. It’s really delicious!

Last but NOT least, the district wants to make sure we have your input on Title | funds. Please complete this survey

asap https://forms.gle/z1uCaWZ7hkDooM74A . Your input is very important. Financial
decisions are made based on your responses. We will talk more about this at our PTG Meeting

and answer any questions.

PTG Agenda - Tuesday, March 8

Title | Funding & Title | Schools

PTG Core Group Defined (a team without titles)
What's happening in 3rd Grade?

What's happening with our 4th Grade Champions?
What's next for our Rising Sixth Grade Champions?
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